Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 19, 2015

Mr. Anas Al-Sumi

President

ClickHere Telecom, Ltd.

3rd Floor, Sanaa Trade Center, Algeria Street
Sanaa, Yemen

Re: Dismissal of International Section 214 Application
File No. ITC-214-20140527-00162

Dear Mr. Al-Sumi:

On July 14, 2015, we sent you and your representative, Mr. Alonzo Beyene a letter indicating that
the Executive Branch Agencies informed us that you have failed to respond to multiple attempts to
contact you for the purpose of entering into a Letter of Agreement (LOA) concerning the above
referenced application.! We asked that you contact us by August 4, 2015 confirming that you contacted
Executive Branch Agencies and failure to respond by that date would subject the application to dismissal
without prejudice.? You failed to respond by August 4, 2015 as requested by our letter.

Accordingly, we have dismissed your application without prejudice by the attached Public Notice
Report No. TEL-01749; DA No. 15-924; to be released August 20, 2015.

Sincerely, i ;f7 Qe C”‘%
I i
/“n A - : Cf&g
Denise Coca

Chief, Policy Division
International Bureau

ce: Alonzo Beyene, Consultant
Industry Assurance Consulting, Inc.
6303 Blue Lagoon Drive, Suite 400
Miami, Florida 33126
Alonzo@jicadvice.com
(via email)

! Letter from Denise Coca, Chief, Policy Division, International Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, to
Mr. Anas Al-Sumi, President, ClickHere Telecom Ltd (July 14, 2015).

247 C.FR. §§ 0.261, 1.748(a), 63.51(b).
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